
Highways Report – for June 10, 2021 Parish Council Meeting 

 

Sandwich Road between Lord of the Manor and Cliffsend Road 

 

KCC have advised that whilst the white centre line markings are faded in some isolated areas it is not 

yet deemed to be dangerous and as such we will continue to monitor through the course of statutory 

inspections.  

 

The site will remain on the list of lining sites to be considered later in the year.  

 

A work order has been raised to have ‘NO RIGHT TURN’ road markings into Little Cliffsend Farm. 

 

There are no plans to re-surface Sandwich Road.  

 

Street Lighting in Cliffsend Road 

 

Positioning markings have been put down on the pavement. KCC have not yet given us a date for the 

lights to be installed.  

 

Highways Improvement Plan (HIP) 

 

KCC are in the process of determining where traffic surveys are required to support the possible 

introduction of a 20mph speed limit in the village. These will not take place before September, when 

schools go back after summer holidays. 

 

The surveys will also support the proposed raised table project on the corner of Foads Lane and 

Cliffsend Road. 

 

Double Yellow Lines 

 

Seven sets of double yellow lines have been done, and response has been very positive. We are 

waiting for yellow lines on the corner of Sandwich Road and Cliffsend Road. 

 

A request has been made for lines on the corner of Greystones Road. This has been passed on to 

KCC, who will include this in their next Traffic Regulation Order (TRO), which we won’t be paying for. 

 

It has been noted that a resident is now parking opposite one set of new yellow lines. KCC will 

include yellow lines on this small stretch of road in their next TRO. 

 

 

 

 


